

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH CAROLINA

COLUMBIA, S.C. 29208

LIBRARY PROCESSING CENTER

(803) 777-4206

August 23, 1990

Dean Harry E. Varney College of Applied and Professional Sciences Carolina Coliseum Campus

Dear Dean Varney,

The University Campuses Faculty Senate Executive Committee will present a resolution honoring you for your many services to the University Campuses and their students at the Senate's first meeting of the year, September 21, 1990.

The Executive Committee is particularly appreciative of your efforts to make the Bachelor of Arts in Interdisciplinary Studies available to students at the University Campuses and of your understanding of the special problems these students face in pursuing their educational .

The resolution will be presented to the Senate at the afternoon business session which begins at about 2:00 p. m. We hope you will be able to attend this meeting and the reception following so that we may all express our appreciation to you in person.

Yours sincerely,

Nancy Washington, Chair

University Campuses Faculty Senate

The University Campuses Faculty Senate wishes to take this occasion to honor Dr. Harry E. Varney for his support of the University Campuses over two decades. "Sid" Varney has been Dean of the College of Applied and Professional Sciences since 1972. As Dean, he has demonstrated a genuine interest in the welfare of students and faculty on the University Campuses.

The Executive Committee of the University Campuses Faculty Senate presents the following resolution:

WHEREAS Dr. Harry E. Varney designed the original Bachelor of Arts in Interdisciplinary Studies degree program and was instrumental in its implementation on the University Campuses, and

WHEREAS his actions have displayed an understanding of the unique needs of the non-traditional students at the

University Campuses, and

WHEREAS he has eagerly supported the course offerings on the University Campuses in the Office Administration, Retailing and Hotel, Restaurant and Tourism Administration curricula, and

WHEREAS he has generously shared equipment, furniture and other surplus goods with the University Campuses, and WHEREAS he has consistently provided advisement for

Columbia-bound System students,

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the University Campuses Faculty Senate recognizes and honors Dr. Harry E. Varney in appreciation for his many kindnesses in support of the University Campuses and their students.